

Aquarium Plaque at Port Mapua

1 message

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> To: Nick Chin <nick.chin@tasman.govt.nz>

Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 11:33 AM

Good morning Nick,

I hope you are well.

On behalf of the Mapua & Districts Community Association I would like to thank you for meeting with me to determine a permanent location for, then following through with the installation of the Aquarium Plaque to commemorate the sad loss of 'Touch the Sea Aquarium' due to the devastating fire in 2011.

I personally appreciate your friendly manner and your ability to find a workable solution in the face of some initial hurdles.

Many thanks.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Secretary